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To,

Dated:-27-09-2022

Hon'ble Prime Minister

Govt of lndia

New Delhi.

Su0iecfi Launching of 5G Mobite seruice - reg.

Hon'ble Sir,

It is matter of great pleasure to know that your kind honour will inaugurate the launching of 5G

mobile services by private Telecom Companies on 1st October, 2022. lncidentally this will be the 23ro

foundation day of our giant organization, BSNL.

However, we are deeply concerned with the developments and consider it appropriate to approach

your goodself with the facts in this regard for intervention.

Sir, it is very respectfully submitted that on 23ro October, 2020 theCabinet decided to allocate 4G

spectrum to BSNL for launching of 4G Mobile service. Almost two years have elapsed since then but the

PSU could not launch the 4G Mobile services due to restrictions imposed by the Telecom Ministry. Thus

the Govt Company and the workforce are helpless to frovide speedy 4G mobile service to the public. This

is adversely affecting the image of our performance as well as customers base.

We, therefore, entreat upon your kind honour to please intervene to enable the PSU to start 4G

Mobile,Service at the earliest.

We will be grateful for a line in response.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

n
(chand*ffiffi

Generalsecretary


